Handbook Parent Acknowledgment Form

Camel's Hump Summer Camp

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Thank you for enrolling your child in Camel's Hump Summer Camp for the summer of 2025. To ensure a safe, enjoyable, and well-organized experience for all campers, we have provided a comprehensive <u>Summer Camp Handbook</u>. It outlines essential information, including policies, expectations, schedules, health and safety procedures, and more.

Please read the handbook carefully, complete the acknowledgment form below, and submit it at this <u>link!</u>

Parent Acknowledgment

- I have read and understood the Camel's Hump Summer Camp Handbook for the current camp session.
- I understand and agree to comply with the camp's policies and procedures, including but not limited to health and safety protocols, camper conduct expectations, drop-off/pick-up procedures, and emergency contacts.
- I have discussed relevant sections of the handbook with my child(ren) to ensure they also understand the camp's expectations.

Camper Name(s):	
Parent/Guardian Name (Printed):	
Parent/Guardian Signature:	
Date:	

If you have any questions regarding the handbook or camp procedures, please contact us at <u>victoriabastidas01@gmail.com</u>. Thank you for partnering with us to make this a safe and successful summer for your child!